REMEMBERING

Hans Rempel
June 25, 1937 - August 21, 2010

OGO

passed away August 21, 2010 at the age of 73 years. He is survived by his wife of
51 years, Katharina; 4 children: Victor (Belinda), Elsie (Klaus) Hildebrand, Harry
(Barb) and Paul (Danielle); 11 grandchildren, sister Lilly Funk, other family
members and dear friends. Graveside service will be held Friday, August 27 at
10:00 a.m. at Maclure Road Cemetery, followed by the memorial service at 11:00
a.m. at Eben-Ezer Mennonite Church, 2051 Windsor Street, Abbotsford. The family
would like to thank Dr. John Chan for all his kindness and care. In lieu of flowers
donations to the Heart and Stroke Foundation would be appreciated.
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